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Newsletter 17th March 2023   
 

Flourishing Together, in the love of God, to live life in all its fullness.  

 
Headteacher update  

 

It always amazes me that the school year goes by so quickly – it is hard to believe that we are already in March, 
over half way through the school year. 

Thank you to those who have sent through feedback in regards to our consultation for a Sutton CE School 
Nursery, your thoughts are very important to us. If you haven’t had a chance to send anything through, please 
do not hesitate to send an email to the school office, admin@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 

The children have really excelled themselves over the last couple of weeks, from making masks with hairdryers 
to creating a full city in the construction area, to working collaboratively showing true teamwork whilst playing 
basketball – it has been a joy to watch our children continue to flourish. 

I am very proud of Willow class for their performance during their class assembly – they did an amazing job – 
speaking and reading fluently, shared their learning with pride and sang beautifully with confidence. It was also 
lovely to use St Thomas’ and see so many of you there, your support is really appreciated. 

I wanted to say, it is lovely to see the warmer brighter weather arrive but as I write this message I am looking 
at the rain. Let’s hope it improves and you can all enjoy the outdoors this weekend! 

With very best wishes, 
 

Orla Gibbons 

 

Headteacher  
 
 
 



 

NOTICES 

What’s happening next……  
reminder of dates for your diary over the next two weeks 
 
Wed 22nd March  South Craven Tag Rugby Tournament—pupils selected and parents 
    advised 
 
    Easter Special Menu—online forms to be submitted before 9am 
    20/03 
 
Fri 24th March  PTA Movie Night—places must be prebooked. 
 
Wed 29th March  Information Evening for Year 6 Parents @ South Craven 
 
Thu 30th March  Easter Service @ St Thomas’ 09:30am Parents and Carers Welcome 
 
Fri 31st March  Break up for Easter Holiday 
 
Mon 17th April  Staff Training Day—School Closed to pupils 
    National Offer Day for Primary Schools 
 
Tue 18th April  School Open for pupils —1st day of Summer Term 
    Parent and Carer Evening—online forms to be sent out before Easter 
 
Thu 20th April  Parent and Carer Evening—online forms to be sent out before Easter 
 
 
** Each time a newsletter is sent out there will also be the Whole School Parents Planner sent out with updates in yellow ** 

 

PE Days 

Blossom— Tuesday and Friday  

Willow—Wednesday and Friday  

Birch— Tuesday and Friday (swimming) 

(Friday school uniform with swimming kit in bag) 

Oak—Wednesday and Thursday 

Children to come in full PE kit on their PE day 

School Library Visits  

Library Opening Times— Please come and visit our 

wonderfully stocked library, there is an adult on hand 

to support.  

Monday— 3.20 to 3.35  

Wednesday — 3.20 to 3.35  

Thursday — 3.20 to 3.35  

Health and Safety  

Just a few notices and reminders 

 Please ensure that you have a cup with a lid on when on school site 

 Please keep all dogs on a lead and on the outside of the school grounds 

 Please report any situations of dog fouling to the school office immediately 

 Please ensure that you cross using the zebra crossing and park appropriately outside of school. 

We really appreciate your continued support with all of the above. Thank you. 



 

Bobbins  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bobbins Notices  
 

Please book in via the School Comms app.  
If you have any queries or questions in regards to Bobbins, please contact the 
team using the Bobbins email address directly.  
 
When collecting from Bobbins please call the Bobbins mobile 07547 196821 
 

bobbins@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 



 

Flourishing together  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 


